
Pollinator Corridors – Pathways to Greater Biodiversity 
A presentation by John Walter, President of the Upper Campaspe Landcare Network, on the progress of their pollinators project. 

 
A Newham and District Landcare Group Event – Newham Hall – Friday October 27th – arrive at 6.30 pm for a 7.00 pm start. 

Light supper provided, wine at bar prices – RSVP for attendance & catering – howardjanine01@gmail.com 
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